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Education Resources

Executive Director Tony McDaid
Cairns Primary School

Helen Gillan – Head Teacher
11th October 2022
Dear Parent/Carers

What an extremely busy but very enjoyable week we have had this week.

Thank you very much to all the parents/carers who were able to make it along to the various events during our parental engagement week.  It was so lovely to be able to welcome you back into classes and we have been delighted with the lovely comments we have received.  We are hoping to hold many more events over the year and would love to hear more about what you enjoyed, what you would like to see in the future and how we can improve.  Please click on the link below to access a very short google form which will allow us to record your feedback and help plan for future events.  Thank you, as always, for your support.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeCHtQjpdEAnYVX1fX0QrFWhD8u4G4McirtNnngzEvFU5EOjA/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0 

I would also like to thank you for the generosity you have shown during our Harvest Appeal.  As usual, the Cairns family have been overwhelmingly kind as we support those who are less fortunate than ourselves.  All donations will be taken to the Cambuslang and Rutherglen Foodbank to help their supplies this winter.
You will find your child’s interim report in their school bag this Friday.  This is a short ‘settling in’ report for you to discuss with your child.  Our individual parent/teacher appointments will take place on Tuesday 29th November 2022.  Appointment times and arrangements will be confirmed nearer the time.

We stop on Friday at 3.00pm for the October break holiday and return to school at 9am on Monday 24th October 2022.

I wish you all a safe and relaxing break.

As always, if there is any aspect of your child’s education or well-being you would like to discuss, please do not hesitate to contact me, or any member of the SLT, here at the school.
Kind regards,
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Helen Gillan
H Gillan

Head Teacher.
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We offer free, confidential and impartial advice - we can help check your benefit entitlement, assist with the claims process, challenge decisions and represent you at Social Security appeal tribunals. For debt issues we look at your financial circumstances, contact creditors, discuss options and give budgeting advice; Contact number: 0303 123 1008
Our Telephone Advice Line offers a similar service specifically aimed at pregnant women and families with young children; Contact number: 01698 453154
Ivybank Avenue, Cambuslang, South Lanarkshire G72 8SQ

Telephone 0141-641-2218  e-mail office@cairns-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk
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